
WEEKLY UPDATE

06/03/25

Pancake Tuesday

. 

Join us tomorrow for the Walking Bus. The
weather is thankfully due to be kind.
The list of stops have been sent via email. There
is no driver available from Grange Road or
Whitebarn Road. 
We will gather at the playground and walk
together to the school.

World Book Day
The school is buzzing with activities
to celebrate World Book Day! 
From buddy reading, to spot the
mystery character, to celebrating
the Write -a-book Projects. 

Walking Bus Science Fair 
5th and 6th class have been
working very hard on their science
Fair projects over the past few
weeks.  They will be on display
tomorrow morning from 9.15-10 in
5th and 6th class.

Thank you to all the volunteers who
helped out on Pancake Tuesday!
Everyone was treated to the most
delicious pancakes! 

Next week is Seachtain na
Gaeilge. We have lots of fun
activities in store. Friday will
be Lá Glas when we are
inviting everyone to wear
something green! 

Value of the Month: Peace



The National Children’s Choir
Well done to the children in 5th and 6th class who went to Harold’s
Cross for the National children’s Choir rehearsal yesterday. They
represented the school so well and sang beautifully! It was a lot of
hard work but it will be worth it when we hear them perform at their
concert on March 25th 2025 in the National Basketball Arena. 

                    The children designed some art work based on the music    
                          they are singing. 

le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal


